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Dear Parents and Carers, 

It is the time of year when we take stock, see through the end of winter and look 

forward to spring. Our children are continuing to focus on their catch-up 

programmes, their new learning and their exciting experiences through a wealth of 

curriculum opportunities. 

This half term we will be running the parent and carer workshops which will provide 

information on this term’s learning and on various methods that you can use to 

support your child across all areas of the curriculum. We look forward to seeing you 

then.  Have a good month!                     Best Wishes Ms Stav  

 

 

 

 

                                                                   

                                                                            

 

 

 

                                                       

February 2022 

 

 

Covid-Care 

Updated guidance: If your child  has any of 

the following symptoms cough, fever, loss 

of taste and smell: 

1. Keep your child at home and notify 

school immediately  

2. Arrange for your child to have a 

PCR  test  

3. If your child tests positive, notify 

the school immediately and keep 

them at home for at least 5 days 

4. Return your child to school on the 

6th day after two consecutive 

negative LFD tests  

See latest guidance on isolation: 

https://educationhub.blog.gov.uk/2022/01/1

4/isolation-rules-have-changed-what-

does-this-mean-for-families-and-

schools/  

See latest general guidance on schools: 

https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/go

vernment/uploads/system/uploads/attach

ment_data/file/1050624/Schools_COVID-

19_operational_guidance_Jan_2022.pdf

 

Diary Dates: 

Week beginning  

Week beginning 28th Feb.2022 

Parent and carer sessions for 9:15 

start: 

Y1: Monday 28th Feb 

Y2& Y3: Tuesday 1st March 

Y4: Wednesday 2nd March 

Y5: Thursday 3rd March  

Y6: Friday 4th March   

(Letters to follow) 

Y6 Residential in Pendarren 

Monday 21st – Friday 25th March 

2022  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

All children are able to access the e-books at home. All they need is a computer, laptop, smartphone etc. and access to the 

internet. This could be at home, at their grandparents’, at a friend’s home or even at the local library. Every child has been given 

a user name and password.    To access Bug Club, just click on the image at the top of the page. When you first access ‘Bug 

Club’ you will need to enter the ‘School ID’.  Our School ID is:  j7sp 

The children are allocated books to match their book band that they are currently on.  As they reach the end of their allocation, 

they are issued with the next band of books. If you experience any problems with Bug Club please see your child's class 

teacher and we will endeavour to resolve the problem. 

 

 

https://educationhub.blog.gov.uk/2022/01/14/isolation-rules-have-changed-what-does-this-mean-for-families-and-schools/
https://educationhub.blog.gov.uk/2022/01/14/isolation-rules-have-changed-what-does-this-mean-for-families-and-schools/
https://educationhub.blog.gov.uk/2022/01/14/isolation-rules-have-changed-what-does-this-mean-for-families-and-schools/
https://educationhub.blog.gov.uk/2022/01/14/isolation-rules-have-changed-what-does-this-mean-for-families-and-schools/
https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/file/1050624/Schools_COVID-19_operational_guidance_Jan_2022.pdf
https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/file/1050624/Schools_COVID-19_operational_guidance_Jan_2022.pdf
https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/file/1050624/Schools_COVID-19_operational_guidance_Jan_2022.pdf
https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/file/1050624/Schools_COVID-19_operational_guidance_Jan_2022.pdf
https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/file/1050624/Schools_COVID-19_operational_guidance_Jan_2022.pdf
https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/file/1050624/Schools_COVID-19_operational_guidance_Jan_2022.pdf
https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/file/1050624/Schools_COVID-19_operational_guidance_Jan_2022.pdf
https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/file/1050624/Schools_COVID-19_operational_guidance_Jan_2022.pdf


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

Our Great Holiday 

Play Scheme 

What great fun was had 

during our Spring Half 

term break holiday 

scheme! 

 

Cooking, cycling, 

gymnastics, remote 

helicopters and cars, 

puzzles, craftwork and 

bowling were just a few 

of the activities enjoyed. 

 

But the best part was the 

great company! 

 

Big thanks to Coach 

Wayne, Mr Thomas, Ms 

Reynolds and Mr Bosalli 

for the great fun!  

Looking forward to more 

fun during our Eater 

break.  

 

 

           

  

 

 
Coats for Calais appeal 

A big thank you to all of you who 

donated coats to our appeal. Once again, 

your generosity has been overwhelming 

and from myself and the team at Care 4 

Calais, a huge thank you!  

I would like to say a special thank you to 

Miss Saleha Mangera – mother of 

Aaishah, Yusra and Rayyan – who raised 

£300 and went out to purchase the coats 

in the picture below. Thank you also to 

those of you who donated and helped 

her with the shopping trip.  

The coats will be delivered to refugees in 

Manchester in the half term. 

 

 Ms R Mortimer  

 

 
 

 

Lost Property 

 Our Lost property box seems to be piling up once 

again. It is sad to see so many items without names 

on labels. Please make sure that any items that 

belong to your child are labelled so that they can be 

returned to their rightful owner. The big blue lost 

property box can be found in the KS2 playground near 

the front gate. Please feel free to check. 

  

                     

                    

                                 

 


